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June 23, 2015 

 
Julie Ann Smith, PhD      via email: JulieA.Smith@hq.doe.gov 
Electricity Policy Analyst 

DOE National Electricity Delivery Division (OE-20) 
1000 Independence Avenue SW 

Washington, DC 20585 
 
William Cole Storm      via email: bill.storm@state.mn.us 

Environmental Review Manager 
Energy Environmental Review and Analysis 

85 7th Place East, Suite 500 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 
 

RE:  Great Northern Transmission Line – DEIS Public Hearings 
 PUC Docket No. TL-14-21; DOE No. EIS-0499 

 
Dear Ms. Smith and Mr. Storm: 
 

I’ve reviewed the Notice of Availability for the GNTL DEIS, and note that there are public 
“meetings” planned, and not public hearings. Is this consistent with the requirements of NEPA? 

 
What is your authority for holding public “meetings” rather than public “hearings?”  Will people 
making public comments at meetings be offered the option of making their comment under 

oath? Will there be a publicly available transcript made?  
 

Thank you for your consideration of these points. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Carol A. Overland     
Attorney at Law 

 
cc: David Moeller and Eric Swanson, Great Northern Transmission Line via eService 


